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Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program Update 

OHA and Grantees successfully signed and executed Grant Agreements for the Mobile 

Health Unit Pilot Program. Funds will be awarded, in full, to each Grantee.  

OHA is thoroughly excited to partner with the following Grantees to implement the Mobile 

Health Unit Pilot Program. The activities and goals of each Grantee’s workplan align with the 

priorities of HB 4052 to build trust with community members, serve members where they are, 

and bridge gaps to primary care:  

• Central City Concern  

• The Confederated Tribes of Grand Ronde Community of Oregon 

• Raíces De Bienestar 

To learn more about each Grantee’s Mobile Health Unit Program, please email Joan Lofamia 

at Joan-Stephanie.T.Lofamia@oha.oregon.gov to receive the latest Program Spotlight high-

lighted in the HB 4052 June Implementation Digest edition.  

What’s Next? 

OHA will partner with and support each Grantee to onboard each Program. Program start 

dates vary across each Grantee, with timelines ranging from 12 to 18 months of service 

delivery from start date.  
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Legislative and Funding Updates 

HB 2925 was passed in the 2023 Oregon Legislative Session and went into effect June 27, 

2023. HB 2925 extends the timeline and staffing needs to accomplish the Legislative 

Reporting requirements of HB 4052. 

HB 2918 did not pass in the 2023 Oregon Legislative Session. HB 2918 would provide the 

necessary $4million in funds for the Mobile Health Pilot Program.  

OHA currently awaits details of the approved agency budget to determine the availability of 

additional Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program funding.  

Mobile Health Advisory Committee 

On June 6, 2023, OHA invited the opportunity to meet with the Mobile Health Advisory Com-

mittee (MHAC). Committee members were invited to participate in an information session to 

learn more on the status of HB 4052, general Program updates, potential Program funding, 

and the future of the MHAC.  

With the potential for future Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program funding, OHA expects the 

MHAC to continue.  

To learn more about the MHAC, please email Joan Lofamia at Joan-

Stephanie.T.Lofamia@oha.oregon.gov.  
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